
Hi Kim and Cheryl, 

Andrea and I just wanted to take a moment (now that things have quieted down) to write and say thank 
you again for the wonderful service provided by you and your drivers for our wedding. 
 

All of our family and friends who went on the shuttles were very impressed, and we really appreciated all 
the little touches, such as Mr. and Mrs. Kravit on the marquee. Our guests had a great time at the 
wedding, and that would not have been possible without the work of your team. 
 

Thank you once again, and we will be sure to recommend Buckingham to all of our friends getting 
married in the Boston-area in the future! 
 

Sincerely, 
Ben & Andrea Kravit 
 


